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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, June 08, 2012 2:28 PM
To: 'Kiernan, James'
Subject: RE: RO233 (Former Chevron 9-4612, 3616 San Leandro St, Oakland) - Soil/GW 

Investigation Report extension request 

Hi James, 
I did get your voice mail yesterday; thanks for the reminder.  Please use this email to document an extension of the 
submittal deadline to August 3, 2012.  Oakland permits continue to be the long lead item.  That should be sufficient even 
for Oakland permits if they are in progress; however, let me know. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Kiernan, James [mailto:jkiernan@craworld.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2012 3:14 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Kiernan, James 
Subject: RO233 (Former Chevron 9-4612, 3616 San Leandro St, Oakland) - Soil/GW Investigation Report extension 
request  
 
Hi Mark, 
 
For the referenced site, per your 3/30/12 letter we have a due date of 6/15/12 for submission of a soil 
and GW investigation report as well as GeoTracker compliance.  Regarding GeoTracker, I uploaded all the 
older boring logs last month and they were accepted per Ross Wickham, so that item has been covered as 
that appeared to be all that was missing.  However, regarding the investigation, unfortunately we have 
once again run into permit issues with the City of Oakland (they are a picky bunch) as well as making sure 
we have access to the properties to perform the work.  The access issues are cleared up and we’re good 
to go on that end, however, the permit issues are still being resolved, thus we have not had a chance to 
perform the work as of yet.  It is in progress and we are working diligently to get everything ironed out, 
but the end result is we will not realistically be able to meet this deadline.  Therefore, on behalf of 
Chevron, I wanted to inquire if an extension to, perhaps August 15th may be possible, to ensure an 
additional extension is not needed.  Please let me know and I apologize for any inconvenience.  Thanks.     
 
Sincerely, 

_____________________________ 
James P. Kiernan, P.E. 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
10969 Trade Center Drive, Suite 107 
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 
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Office: (916) 889-8917 
Cell: (916) 919-6759 
Fax: (916) 889-8999 
E-mail: jkiernan@craworld.com 
www.CRAworld.com 
Think before you print  
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 
  
This communication and any accompanying document(s) are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the addressee.  If you are not 
the intended recipient, please notify me at the telephone number shown above or by return e-mail and delete this e-mail and any copies.  You 
are advised that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance upon the communication without consent is 
strictly prohibited.  Thank you. 
  
 


